
Thank you to our Sponsors 

For more information contact Lisa Robles at 714-238-3348 or contact@anaheimbeautiful.org - www.anaheimbeautiful.org 

Dear Anaheim Educator, 
 
Anaheim Beautiful is proud to announce the 2nd Annual Anaheim Community Pride Poster  
Contest, formerly known as Green Ribbon Week. The contest is presented by the City of 
Anaheim Department of Public Works, Code Enforcement Division and  Republic Services 
in partnership with the elementary school districts in the City of  Anaheim. Community Pride 
is a contest offered to all public schools in Anaheim for students, 1st through 6th 
grade.  Our mission is to promote and bring awareness to anti-littering, anti-graffiti and        
recycling. Students are invited to create a poster on one of the following Community Pride 
themes: Recycling, Graffiti-Free, Litter-Free. 

 

Community Pride Contest winners will be announced during Earth Week (April 22-29), a 
great time to adopt community pride. 

 

There are three levels to this competition: School, District and City level. Participating 
schools will receive free posters for students to submit their entries and Community Pride 
wristbands. The Contest Overview and Guidelines can be found on the back of the         
posters. At the school site, please have teachers judge student entries for a first, second 
and third place (per grade level). Please note names on the attached School Entry Cover 
Sheet and Checklist form of who won first, second, and third for each grade level (note: one 
form per school). 

 

Submission Process and Deadline - Posters should be flat and not folded. Student’s 
name, teacher’s name, grade level, school and school district must be filled out on the back 
of each entry. Each school must select a first, second and third-place winner, per grade       
level. First-place posters (only), from each grade level, will move on to the district-wide 
competition and can be picked up by Mark Dickinson or Lisa Robles, Community Pride 
Committee Members, during the week of March 16

th
 - 20

th
. Please call or email Mark 

Dickinson to arrange a pickup date at 714-765-4195 or MDickinson@anaheim.net. 
First-place district winners will move on to compete at the city-wide level. 

 
Certificates will be given to the first, second and third place winners at each school (per 
grade level). If there are any districts or city winners from your school we will contact you to 
coordinate a time to give the students their awards.  
 
Republic Services is offering FREE Blue Planet environmental class presentations! This is a 
great way to kick-off the contest! Teachers can request a presentation during the months of  
February, March, April and May. Please contact Lisa Robles to schedule a class presenta-
tion at 714-238-3348 or lrobles@republicservices.com. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Marie Robles, Community Pride Coordinator 

Anaheim Beautiful PROGRAMS: 

Thelma Jordon Scholarship 

Community Pride 

Campus Beautiful 

Sally White Award 

Memorial Tree 

Holiday Light Tour 

Neighborhood Wipeout 

Recognition Awards: 

 Single Family Residence 

 Multi-Family Residence 

 Institutional Facilities 

 Commercial/Industrial 

 Historic Preservation 



2015 Anaheim Community Pride Poster Contest  

School Entry Cover Sheet and Checklist 

Select a first, second, and third place poster winner per 
grade level, 1-6. Log the winners below. First, second 
and third place winners will receive a certificate based 
upon the number of students indicated below. 

Collect your site-identified first place entries, per grade 
level. These will go on to compete at the district level. 
Make sure the student’s name, grade, school and          
district are indicated on the back of each submission. 

Call or email Mark Dickinson to arrange a pickup date 
at 714.765.4195. or MDickinson@anaheim.net during 
the week of March 16

th
 - 20

th
. Only first place entries 

will be picked up (one per grade level). 

Make a copy of this form for your records, include this 
form along with the entries. 

Please submit this page along with your entries, and make sure to: 

 

Anaheim Community Pride Poster Contest - School Site Winners 

School _________________________________ 

 
First Place* Second Place Third Place 

Grade 1    

Grade 2    

Grade 3    

Grade 4    

Grade 5    

Grade 6    

*First Place entries will be picked up by Mark Dickinson or Lisa Robles, Anaheim Beautiful Community Pride                            

Committee Members, during the week of March 16th - 20th. Please call or email, Mark Dickinson                                                   

to arrange a pickup date at 714.765.4195. or MDickinson@anaheim.net  


